PLEASE NOTICE!!!

This card was sent up on a helium-filled
ballesen on Thursday, August 24, 1972, from
the WOOPSTOCK BRANCH LIBRARY, 6008 S.E. 49th
Avenue, Portland, Cregon 97206. :

- Through the Library Assoclation of Portland,
I have read several books and learned a lot
ahout other places and things. Our theme
was "SEND UP A READING BALLOON",

I promise to answer your letter 1f you find
this card and write to me,

MY NAME AND ADDRESS IS ON THE
OTHER SIDE OF THIS CARD



